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June 15, 2021  
 
Via email: admin@glslcities.org 
 
The Great Lakes and St. Lawrence Cities Initiative  
 

Re: Support Resolutions 
 
Please be advised the Council of the Municipality of Chatham-Kent at its regular 
meeting held on June 14, 2021 passed the following motions:  
 
Moved by Cl Clare Latimer, Seconded by Cl Jaime McGrail: 
 
“That Chatham-Kent Council support the resolutions from the Township of the 
Archipelago regarding: 
 

• Bill 228 - Banning unencapsulated Polystyrene Foam and  
 

• Bill 279 – Environmental Protection Amendment Act (Microplastics Filters 
for Washing Machines), 2021” 

 
A copy of the above noted resolutions are enclosed for your reference. If you have any 
questions or comments, please contact Judy Smith at judys@chatham-kent.ca 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Judy Smith, CMO 
Director Municipal Governance 
Clerk /Freedom of Information Coordinator  
 
C 
mweaver@thearchipelago.on.ca 
Jonathan.Wilkinson@parl.gc.ca; 
jeff.yurek@pc.ola.org 
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